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Victoria Day  

 

Dear Customers and Suppliers, 

 

Please be advised that MLG’s offices and plant will be closed for the Victoria Day Holiday on Monday May 23rd, 

2022. 

 

We will resume our operations at 8:00 AM on Tuesday May 24th, 2022. 

 

It would be appreciated if all orders, deliveries, and pickups are scheduled accordingly. 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

MLG Enterprises Limited  

 


